
 

This practice gladly accepts the following  

N.C. Managed Medicaid Plans: 

 

•  

•  

•  
 

•  
 

If you are not a member of one of these 
plans and wish to remain a patient of ours, 

please call the following number: 

1-833-870-5500 
And ask to change your plan to one of the 

plans we accept above. 
 


